Deanery Synod Report 2024
There has been more stability in leadership in our Deanery Synod this past year. Our meetings have been more productive and we are moving forward with collaborative ministry. There is a Deanery strategic plan which we will continue to use a baseplate for successful ministry. We are hosting the next meeting on May 28th. I am looking forward to this and future meetings as we seek to support each other in sharing the gospel. 
Ian Hart 

